
  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I do hope you all had Ɵme to rest and spend some Ɵme together over the Easter break. We were certainly blessed with some beau-
Ɵful weather. It was lovely to see the children return so happily and ready to learn… I think they have all got taller too! We have a 
very short but busy half term ahead of us so please keep an eye on the dates secƟon and dojo for important events coming up. We 
hope to see some of you at our VE Day celebraƟon on Thursday 8th May just aŌer drop off when the children will be singing. We will 
also be busy next week making some table decoraƟons for the upcoming Flushing VE 80 Day street party. 

With warmest wishes, 

Mrs Power 

 

 

At the Easter Service we were able to celebrate the winners of the Values compeƟƟon. A big thankyou to all of the children that 
entered. It was  very tricky choosing winners. You will see the designs popping up on our website and around the school. The 
compeƟƟon has really raised the profile of our values which are intrinsic to the ethos of our school and make Flushing School 
such a special place to be. 

 

NEWSLETTER 
Flushing C of E Primary School 

WEEK COMMENCING: 25th April 2025 

“Nourishing to flourish in our world.” 

VALUES 

Friendship Winner - Sisa Forgiveness Winner - Coralie Trust Winner - Florence 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hope Winner – Lola & Nina Kindness Winner - Sethan CreaƟvity Winner - Freja 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

I know that lots of you will be refreshing uniform for the Summer Term. Can I just remind you of our uniform ex-
pectaƟons: 

WINTER 

 

· Black school trousers/shorts (no corduroy or jeans) 

· Black school skirts or pinafores (of knee length, tube or stretch skirts are not allowed) 

· Royal blue polo shirts with school badge 

· Royal blue sweatshirt, cardigan or fleece with school badge 

· Socks/Ɵghts (white, grey or black, mulƟ coloured are not allowed) 

· SHOES: Well-fiƫng all black school shoes (that cover and protect the whole foot). No boots or training 
shoes. 

 

SUMMER 

 

· Black trousers/shorts 

· Lilac/blue gingham dresses, black trousers or skirts (as above) 

· Royal blue polo shirts with school badge 

· Royal blue sweatshirt, cardigan or fleece with school badge 

· SHOES: Well-fiƫng all black school shoes (that cover and protect the whole foot). No boots or training 
shoes. 

· Socks/Ɵghts (white, grey or black, mulƟ coloured are not allowed) 

 

If children have pierced ears they should only wear plain studs and no other jewellery. Longer hair needs to be 
Ɵed back for health and safety reasons. 

 
   

UNIFORM 

“Nourishing to flourish in our world.” 



 

 

 

All abroad the Thumbs Up Club Train.  Come and join us for some after school club fun! 

  

 

 

 

 

· Next Thursday ALL children will need a packed lunch as we cannot use the  Village Club due to voƟng. 

· The following Thursday children are encouraged to wear something  red, white or blue for VE Day.  Par-
ents are invited into the playground at 9.00 am to hear the children sing 

 

REMINDERS 

AŌer School—Clubs 



“Nourishing to flourish in our world.” 


